
DCE PLACEMENT CELL UPDATE 
 

Centralized Campus Placement for Satyam  
 

Congratulations  
 
DCE/TPO/4664                                                                                                               25 Sep 2007 
  
     
1. It has the reference to our centralized campus placement notice no DCE/TPO/4664 dated 5 Sep 2007 for Satyam.  
 
2. We feel pleased to announce that students of 2008 batch have been selected by the above mentioned company. List of 
selected students is attached below. 
 
3. Selected students are required to submit a copy of job offer letter in Training and Placement Division for future 
reference / perusal. 
  
                                        
 
 
 


